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        August 2024 
 
Dear East Islip Families: 

I hope you all enjoyed a restful and pleasant summer break.  We are thrilled to begin a new school year, as our staff has been diligently 
preparing our facilities for the first day of school.  Mr. Michael Dorgan remains as our Board President, along with Mr. Stephen Ruland, 
our Vice President and Trustees, Mrs. Jessica Ciampi, Mr. Timothy Sassone and Mr. Christopher Zachry.  The first day of school for 
all students will be Thursday, September 5, 2024. School hours have not changed and are detailed below. As always, you are 
encouraged to attend our “Meet the Teacher” nights to help you become acquainted with your child’s teachers and instructional routines. 

Connetquot Elementary School: Grades PK-2 
Principal: Mr. Nicholas Bilotti 

Student Hours: 9:42 a.m. - 3:42 p.m. 
“Meet the Teacher” Night: Thursday, September 12th at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Timber Point Elementary School: Grades PK-2 

Principal: Mrs. Danielle Naccarato 
Student Hours: 9:42 a.m. -3:42 p.m. 

“Meet the Teacher” Night: Thursday, September 19th at 6:00 p.m. 
 

John F. Kennedy Elementary School: Grades 3-5 
Principal: Dr. Deborah Smith 

Student Hours: 9:12 a.m. – 3:12 p.m. 
“Meet the Teacher” Night: Wednesday, September 18th at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Ruth C. Kinney Elementary School: Grades 3-5 

Principal: Mrs. Janet Jones 
Student Hours: 9:12 a.m. – 3:12 p.m. 

“Meet the Teacher” Night: Tuesday, September 17th at 6:00 p.m. 
 

East Islip Middle School: Grades 6-8 
Principal: Mr. Anthony Montemarano 

Student Hours: 7:54 a.m.-2:32 p.m. 
“Meet the Teacher” Night: Tuesday, September 24th at 6:00 p.m. 

 
East Islip High School: Grades 9-12 

Principal: Mr. Mark Bernard 
Student Hours: 7:10 a.m. -1:47 p.m. 

“Meet the Teacher” Night: Thursday, September 26th at 6:00 p.m. 
 

We encourage you to use our website to remain updated on all important information pertaining to your child(ren), all building 
events, and important updates occurring throughout the district during the 2024/2025 school year.  Please feel free to contact me 
at any time through email at paul.manzo@eischools.org or by phone at 631-224-2010.   

We look forward to a successful year ahead! 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul E. Manzo 
Superintendent of Schools 
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